
DUBUQUE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Regular Meeting 

August 8, 2022 

 

Board Secretary Mauss called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. at the Forum with the following 

members present:  Bradley, Jones, Prochaska, Ryan, and Sainci.  Absent:  Parks and Wittman.  Mauss 

called the meeting to order as Kate Parks, President, and Lisa Wittman, Vice President, were absent.  

Additional officers of the Board present:  Kelleher, Mauss, Hawkins. 

 

Moved (Prochaska) and seconded (Sainci) to appoint Tami Ryan as the temporary chairperson for the 

August 8, regular meeting.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

The pledge of allegiance was recited. 

 

Moved (Jones) and seconded (Sainci) to approve the agenda as submitted.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Moved (Bradley) and seconded (Sainci) to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of July 18, 2022, 

and the work session of August 1, as submitted.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Board Salutes 

• Back-to-school bash community partners in action 

• Summer Academy Program 

 

Moved (Prochaska) and seconded (Sainci) to suspend the rules of order and go into open  

forum.  Motion carried 5-0.  

 

• Five people spoke in favor of the Dubuque Soccer Alliance keeping the soccer fields.. 

 

Moved (Prochaska) and seconded (Sainci) to reinstate the rules of order and return to regular session.   

Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Moved (Sainci) and seconded (Jones) to approve those items listed in the consent agenda.   

Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Anderson Sainci reported out on the Facilities and Support Services Committee meeting in Lisa 

Wittman’s absence. 

 

Nancy Bradley reported out on the Ed Programs Committee meeting. 

 

Brian Kuhle said compared to other UEN schools we are in good shape for hiring teachers and other 

staff.  Food service, Para-professional, bus drivers are positions in high demand. 

 

Kick off for staff at the Grand River Center is Monday, August 15, at 8:00, for the 22-23 school year.   

 

         Chairperson Tami Ryan declared the meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m. 

 

  
         Carolyn Mauss, Secretary 

         Board of Education 


